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Date: 1/4/2024 
Date  Time Nature Details 

1/4/2024 00:05 Domestic A deputy investigated a domestic dispute 

between a mother and daughter that 

occurred at a residence in the 21000 block 

of Treaty Line Road. No report was taken 

1/4/2024 00:07 Mental Health A deputy was dispatched to a residence on 

May Street in Magnetic Springs for a 

person experiencing a mental health crisis. 

No report was taken.  

1/4/2024 03:13 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the intersection of 

State Route 161 and Bates Road to 

investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2015 Honda CR-V that drove 

off the road and struck a utility pole guide 

wire. The driver, Robinah S. Lincoln, age 

40 of Milford Center, was issued a traffic 

citation for failure to control. A crash 

report was taken, #80-24-005. 

1/4/2024 07:44 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the intersection of 

Ravenhill Parkway and Jerome Road to 

investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2017 Subaru Forester that was 

struck from behind by a 2023 BMW 530E. 

The juvenile driver of the BMW was 

issued a traffic citation for failure to 

maintain an assured clear distance ahead. A 

crash report was taken, #80-24-006. 

1/4/2024 10:58 Arrest Warrant A deputy was sent to the Franklin County 

Jail to take custody of Mandy M. 

Halterman, age 47 of Columbus for an 

outstanding arrest warrant. She was 

transported to the Tri-County Regional 

Jail. 



1/4/2024 11:20 Bond Violation A deputy was sent to the Adult Parole 

Office in the 18000 block of State Route 4 

to take custody of Travis W. Rowe, age 49 

of Kenton for a bond violation. He was 

transported to the Tri-County Regional 

Jail. 

1/4/2024 16:15 Assault A deputy was dispatched to a correctional 

facility in the 18000 block of State Route 4 

to investigate the assault of a staff member.  

A report was taken, #24-0007. 

1/4/2024 18:32 Breaking and Entering Deputies were sent to a storage facility in 

the 8300 block of Industrial Parkway to 

investigate two storage units that were 

broken into. Two reports were taken, #24-

0008 and #24-0009. 
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